
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  The  Slow  Rollers  Bicycling  Club  is
coordinating a bike parade for May 12 at 4pm
as  part  of  the  Tour  de  California  cycling
event in South Tahoe.

• Employees and volunteers at North Lake Tahoe businesses and
organizations will be recognized at the 57th Annual North Lake
Tahoe Community Service Awards Dinner Feb. 16 at the Resort at
Squaw  Creek.  RSVP  by  Feb.  7,  (530)  581.8764  or
kym@puretahoenorth.com.

• South Lake Tahoe planning commissioners on Feb. 10 at 3pm
will discuss changing the Ski Run BID special use permit so
more special events can be conducted and they could be on more
streets in the area. The meeting is at council chambers, aka
Lake Tahoe Airport.

• What’s going on in the greater Lake Tahoe area? Check out
the Events page on Lake Tahoe News. Send info about an event
to info@LakeTahoeNews.net.

• Squaw Valley comes alive in February with a two-week kids
extravaganza Feb. 12-27.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/02/snippets-about-lake-tahoe-135/
http://www.slowrollers.net/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2011/02/bike.jpg
http://www.squaw.com/kid-o-rama
http://www.squaw.com/kid-o-rama

